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NON UNIFORM AND CAKE SALE DAY


FRIDAY 10TH JULY 2015





We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 10th July.  Please could we ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 to wear non uniform and cakes will also be on sale at 30p each.





If any parents are able to bake any cakes for the day this would be very much appreciated.  Please leave at Reception on the day.  


Thank You						






































SUMMER FETE APOLOGIES


Unfortunately we have been unable to organise a Summer Fete for this year.   Current FOALS member have not had the time to organise everything required..  FOALS are in need of a Chairperson to help coordinate the Fundraising Events.  If you feel you may be able to help please get in touch with either Mr Simper, Caroline Bowes or Gemma Escott for further information..





RAFFLE DONATIONS


Please would anyone be able to donate any raffle items for our raffle to be held next Wednesday 8th July on the Aiskews Got Talent Evening from 6-8pm.  


We would be most grateful if you could please hand in any items to School by Monday 6th July.


Thank You











THANK YOU


We would like to thank Jemma Gotts for all her hardwork as Chairperson over the past few years and hopefully we will be able to find a new Chair who was as enthusiastic as Jemma.


Thank you also to all parents/carers who have supported and contributed to the events that we have organised this School year.





Wishing you all a lovely Summer and we look forward to seeing you next term.

















